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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


April 18, 2012
A-125099
PAIGE LOCKETT

SPARK ENERGY GAS LP

2105 CITY WEST BLVD

SUITE 100

HOUSTON TX 77042
Re:  Request to Amend Natural Gas Supplier License
Dear Ms. Lockett:

On November 9, 2011, Spark Energy Gas, LP (Spark Energy) filed an application with the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (PUC) to amend its natural gas supplier license issued on March 23, 2001.  Spark Energy informed the PUC of its intentions to expand customer classes and territories served.  
On March 26, 2012, Spark Energy notified the PUC that it was no longer interested in pursuing a license amendment at this time.  Therefore, effective from the date of this Secretarial Letter, Spark Energy’s proposed license amendment is hereby withdrawn, and the case will be closed.  


Please direct any questions to Marissa Boyle, Bureau of Technical Utility Services at (717) 787-7237 or at maboyle@pa.gov.
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Sincerely,









Rosemary Chiavetta








Secretary

cc:  Elaine McDonald, TUS

